Alan R. Mulally World Headquarters
President and Chief Executive Officer One American Road
Dearborn, Ml 48126-2701 USA

April 15, 2008

Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

| am pleased to confirm that Ford Motor Company supports the ten principles of the United
Nations Global Compact in respect to human rights, labor rights, the environment and anti-
corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to maintaining our leadership
position.

Our Policy Letter #24 sets forth the Company’s guiding principles for labor and environmental
standards throughout its global operations and is consistent with, and in many instances derived
from, the Global Compact.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual
submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to
implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and fransparency, and report our
progress annually in our Sustainability Report, Connecting with Society.

Attached please find general information regarding our company, as well as the contact person
responsible for relations with the office of the Global Compact.

Sincerely,



